June 4, 2025

MEETING TO ORDER.

The regular meeting of the Kinnelon Borough Governing Body was called to order by Mayor James
Freda at 7:00 p.m., on Wednesday, June 4, 2025, at 130 Kinnelon Road, Kinnelon New Jersey.

There was a Salute to the Flag, after which the Borough Clerk stated this meeting is being held
pursuant to the New Jersey Open Public Meeting Act. Adequate notice of this meeting was given by
advertising in the edition of the Trends and was provided to the Daily Record and the North Jersey Herald
News. Adequate notice was also posted on the Municipal Building Bulletin Board, filed with the Borough
Clerk and provided to those persons or entities requesting notification.

ROLL CALL:

The roll was called, and present and answering were Councilpersons Sean Mabey, Anthony Chirdo,
Eric Harriz, Cyndi Frank and Robert Lewis. Councilman Robert Reckler was absent.

Negli Group gave a presentation on the Recreation Vision Plan.

Boonton Ave Field to make changes would cost about $7,000,000.00

Borough Hall Field to make changes would cost about $4,100,000.00

KRP field to make changes would cost about $20,000,000.00

Mayor Freda asked about the dog park, they did not have anything drawn up on it yet.

ADJOURNMENT:

This meeting adjourned at approximately 8:30 p.m. on motion by Councilman S. Mabey with the
unanimous affirmative voice vote of all present.

Respectfully submitted,

)

Karen M. luele, RMC
Borough Clerk




